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19 October 2020 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
OFSTED VISIT - TUESDAY 20 OCTOBER 
 
I have just been informed that Ofsted will be visiting our school tomorrow, 
Tuesday 20 October.  This is not a regular inspection, but a monitoring visit to see 
how we are returning to the school’s normal curriculum during the ongoing 
Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
The lead Inspector will write a short letter after the visit, which will “provide 
parents with information about what leaders are doing to help pupils back into 
full-time education.  Letters will not provide any evaluation or graded 
judgement”.  This letter will be available within eighteen working days of the visit. 
 
Ofsted will not be asking you to complete a survey on this occasion, and they will 
be starting on site after the start of the school day. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the 
school office. 
 
Thanks you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr T J Revell 
Principal 
 
 


